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Kingwood High School Orchestra

Chris Reidlinger & Rachel Brogdon, Directors

March, 5, 2012

Dear Directors,

We are pleased to serve has your host for the 2012 UIL String Orchestra Contest on March 23, 2012.  The contest will take place in the Kingwood High School Auditorium and Orchestra facility.  The school address is 2701 Kingwood Dr. Kingwood, TX 77339.  Office phone number for the Orchestra room is 281.641.6998.
We will be using the following areas for the contest:

· Contest Office – rm 1204

· Warm-up – Orchestra rooms 1216 or 1217

· Concert and Sightreading – KHS Auditorium 

Orchestras will be able to unpack and tune in the same room used as a warm-up room.  Please note that we will perform both the concert and sight-reading music on stage.

Buses will enter the large student parking lot at the traffic light on Kingwood Drive
(Not the circular drive in the front of the school) Fine Arts Hallway is located at the northern part of the gymnasium entrance to the school.  

A student monitor will meet your group to lead you through the contest process.  Rock-Stops will be needed on the stage.  We will have McAdams tuners in each of the warm-up rooms and on stage.
Please remember your Form Ones for this contest and fax me your set-up and sightreading charts ASAP.  Forms are located on the UIL Web-site and the school fax number is 281.641.7217

Sincerely,

Chris Reidlinger

KHS Orchestra

